Teleconferencing Points for Legislative Chairs, June 2020
Details are in the June issue of the Advocacy Communicator.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]California’s proposed education budget is “grossly insufficient,” according to an article by Carol Kocivar (former California State PTA president). The harms will be severe and lasting. Children will be hurt.
· California State PTA is asking us to take action. Contact your state representatives, advocate for more federal funding for our schools, and help pass the Schools and Communities First initiative on the November ballot.
· This year’s State PTA Convention has been cancelled, but we are all invited to a virtual Statewide Association Meeting that will be held in the evening on June 9, 10 and 11. It will include a lot of things we normally have at convention, including guest speakers and Reflections winners. We will also have an opportunity to vote on five resolutions that will help set the agenda for California PTA in the future. The registration fee is $10. Go to capta.org to get more information and to sign up.
· California State PTA Advocacy Webinars will be held on June 3, July 1 and August 4 from 7 to 8 in the evening.  This is a great way to get the latest news about legislation. Details are in the Communicator.
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